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Williams, Gretchen - City Council

From: Robb, Jeanne - City Council Dist. #10 f{ 7/{ 2
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 10:57 AM

To: Williams, Gretchen - City Coungil

Subject: FW: Zoning on 245 Columbine

For packet

Jeanne Robb

Denver City Council District 10
720-337-7710 Phone | 7208-337-7717
Jeanne.Robb@denvergov.org

————— Original Message-----

From: Patty Figel [mailto:pattymfigel@comcast.net]

Sent: Sunday, October 87, 2012 5:02 PM

To: Robb, Jeanne - City Council Dist. #10; maryellen.susman@denvergov.org; MileHighMayor -
Mayor's Office

Subject: Zoning on 245 Columbine

I am again writing you to ask you to consider the will of the neighborhood and their urgent
desire to have no overdevelopment of the Cherry Creek neighborhood. We negotiated in good
faith with Ms. Robb and Western Development only to have our wishes dismissed.

There is more to community than eight story buildings, there is a quality of life that should
be considered.

I sincerely hope you reconsider and honor your commitment to the White Paper that was drawn
up with both parties.

Patty Mintz Figel

Sent from my iPad



